"} Philippine Economic Zone Aathority
PEZAQ

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC)

BID BULLETIN NO. 01
23 August 2021

“Supply, Delivery, Installation and Commissioning of Intelligent Server
Rack and Standby Redundant 6KVA UPS”
(PR21-06-46)

In consideration of the different Community Quarantine classifications as a result of the
ongoing COVID19 pandemic, this bulletin is hereby issued to address concerns on
attending the Pre-bid Conference:

1. For those who wish to participate virtually in the Pre-Bid Conference set on
August 26, 2021, 2pm, please submit a Letter of Intent together with your Company
Profile to bcezbacsec@peza.gov.ph, and you shall be responded with the meeting
link for that activity.

Please be guided accordingly.




